
 

Date: August 30, 2022 

 

Yukio Takano 

Chair, Safe Community Steering Committee 

Mayor, Toshima City, Japan  

 

Dear Mayor Takano 

 

Re: Notice of International Accreditation of Toshima City as a member of 

 the International Safe Community Network (3rd designation) 

 

We are now pleased to inform Toshima City (firstly designated in 2012 as number 296th) that 

appointed certifiers recommended us to give you the approval for the 3rd designation as an 

International Safe Community Network member.  

We therefore now inform you that Toshima City is ready for the designation for the 3rd term.  

 

With attached guidelines, you may prepare for the designation. Please notice that we currently have 

possibilities of designation on line.  

 

Before your designation, we look forward to the submission of a report about the good example that 

might be discussed during the evaluation process. 

 

Again, congratulations for your continuous efforts and achievements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Dale Hanson 
Chair 
International Safe Community Certifying Centre 

Guldbrand Skjönberg 
General Manager 
International Safe Community Certifying Centre 
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